
PUBLIC NOTICE  

BID NUMBER E20-02 

“REINFORCED CONCRETE PIPE” 

PHENIX CITY, ALABAMA 

 

The City of Phenix City will receive sealed bids at 601 12th Street, 2nd floor, for 

Reinforced Concrete Pipe until 9:30A.M. EST on April 13, 2020 and the official bid 

opening will be at 10:00 A.M. EST, Monday, April 13, 2020 in the Phenix City Council 

Chambers at City Hall, 1111 Broad Street, Phenix City, Alabama. Copies of the bid form 

can be obtained by requesting bid number E20-02 at the Phenix City Engineering 

Department, 1206 7th Avenue, Phenix City, Alabama. For additional information contact 

Angel Moore, City Engineer/Public Works at (334) 448-2760.   

 


